
From the Principal's desk ...

Welcome to Week 2!

Miss Morgan and Mrs James are in
Melbourne for a week of intensive
professional learning. The Yoshimoto
Orton-Gillingham approach prepares
educators to successfully provide reading
instruction to all students and targeted
instruction to struggling readers including
those who have dyslexia. We look forward
to implementing this approach at school
on their return.

Hugh Williams is currently in Sydney
competing at the NSWCHSSA Swimming
Championships. This is Hugh's final year of
representing Western Area at a state
swimming carnival after a huge 8 years.
Well done Hugh!  

Good luck to our Year 10-11 boys who are
playing AFL at the Senior Schools Cup in
Griffith. Our students don't have many
opportunities to compete in team sports
once they are in high school due to lower
numbers. We were fortunate to be able to
combine with Tullibigeal CS and West
Wyalong HS to form a team this year.

Good luck also to Tyler Crofts who is
playing at the NSWCHSSA - Secondary
Australian Football - Boys Championships
in Albury from next Tuesday to Thursday.

We have our Parent Teacher Interviews on
Monday afternoon. There are very low
numbers of parents who have made
appointments which is disappointing.
These interviews give you an opportunity
to ask questions about your child's
learning and also allow teachers to talk
about ways in which students can move
their learning forward. Please contact the
school office to make an appointment.
We'd love to see you all here! 

Until next week
Terrie Payne
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Spotlight



Attendance





Last term I sent out attendance
letters to students whose

attendance was at 89%,  just
below our 90% target. I'm proud

to say that every one of those
students finished the term with
an attendance rate above 90%.
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Term
2



Week
2

5 May










Canteen:
Lisa Crofts

Term
2



Week
3



8 May



Parent Teacher
Interviews






Canteen:
Vicki Sargeant

9 May



State AFL 15's
Championships

(3 Days)



UCS Cross
Country

10 May



Tim Cope visit
 Yr 5-12 



Netball 

coaching clinic
K-6






11 May



P & C Mother's
Day stall

12 May



PSSA Basketball
knockout @ West

Wyalong



Canteen: Kathy
McKay & Shana
Bennett

Term
2



Week
4



15 May



P & C Meeting



Canteen:
Sarah Hale

16 May



SRC Teams Day
and Hot Dog

fundraiser

17 May



NSW PSSA
Australian
Football

Championships
@ Batemans Bay

 (3 Days)





Netball coaching
clinic K-6

18 May 19 May

Canteen:
 Jess Gerhard

Term
2



Week
5

22 May

























Canteen: 
Vanessa Williams

23 May



CWA Junior Public
Speaking

Competition

24 May







Netball coaching
clinic K-6

25 May 26 May



Lower Lachlan
PSSA Cross
Country @

Ungarie





SRC Ganmain Pie
drive orders due

back today





Canteen: 
Vanessa Williams
plus volunteers

Primary          Secondary          Whole School          P&C          Public Holidays



2nd         Hannah Jenkins
4th          Tahlia McKay
5th          Wren Hoskinson
11th        Lincon Bryant
11th        Claire Ward
21st         Jack Douglas
22nd       Isla Mayall
29th        Adelaide Ward

30th April

Ungarie Central School

Happy Birthday
for May
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'HUMBUG HIGH FIVE' AND SPORTS AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 1

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR FOR LEARNING (PBL) PRIZE DRAW

Week 11 and 1 ‘Fast and Free’ PBL
draw. Congratulations to Jolene
Hale, Hannah Jenkins, Samantha
Spencer, Alex Jackson and Harry
Roscarel on receiving their prizes.
Jolene then spun the ‘prize wheel’
to win lunch provided for
Kinder/1/2 and Alex won morning
tea provided for Yr 7/8.
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SCHOOL HAPPENINGS

After lunch on the last day of Term 1 an Easter Egg Hunt
was organised for the students.  They had to find paper
eggs hidden throughout the playground and then trade
these for real Easter eggs. It was a fun way to end a busy
term.

There was lots of action throughout the school over the holidays.  New flooring was laid in the
Computer, Science and  Food Technology rooms and the Secondary Staffroom and the kitchen
was removed awaiting refurbishment in the next few weeks (hopefully)!



We remember
Anzac Day.

We remember heroes and what they gave for our tomorrow.

ANZAC DAY

Numerous members of the UCS community supported the ANZAC Day
Commemoration Service in Ungarie. School Captains, Hugh Williams, Jack
Douglas and Caleb Protheroe recited prayers during the service, laid wreaths and
assisted with the collection. Students Archer Hale, Claudia Protheroe, Sam
McClintock, Thompson Rossiter, Samantha Spencer and Taylah Ward read poetry
they had completed at school. Ms Morgan, Shay-Lee Crofts, Samantha Spencer,
Ruby and Tahlia McKay and Caleb Protheroe played in the community band with
Mrs Mason. Student’s art work and poetry was displayed at the Ungarie War
Memorial Hall.
Lest we forget.
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Yr 5/6 Animals at War

ANZAC DAY
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Congratulations to Daniel Spencer on receiving the ‘Reg
Rattey VC Award’ for 2023. This award is presented annually
to a UCS student who demonstrates resilience, the ability to
rise amongst a situation of adversity, determination and
courage. All of which are qualities that Reg Rattey
demonstrated through this life and during his campaign at
Bouganville. Daniel is pictured with Rob Rattey presenting the
award on behalf of his family and wearing his father’s medals
including the VC. The citation read:
This year the award goes to a student who has increased his
confidence in all aspects of his schooling. He is now a social
member of our school community, whose quirky sense of
humour, and willingness to contribute to class discussion and
performances is appreciated by all. His improved maturity has
allowed him to communicate more effectively with the school
community and has seen him improve academically across all
subject areas.  Congratulations to Daniel Spencer.

.

ANZAC DAY 'REG RATTEY VC AWARD'
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Term 2 Week 2: Resilience in 3/4
3/4 have been exploring mindfulness by focusing attention
on one thing, appreciating that thing, and being observant
about the details. They found a space to sit in the outdoor
learning centre and journaled what they could see, think

and feel when facing the left for five minutes, then
repeated the process when facing the right.
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 Community News












Ungarie Bowling
Club



ATM & Eftpos

available



Friday Night
Jackpot Draw

$2,500









Round 5 - Saturday 6th May v Hillston @ Ungarie

Please check the rosters for this weekend and if you are unable to do
your shift, please make your own arrangements to swap.
Thank you for your help. 

                           Game Times
Football                                  Netball
Auskick - 9am                       U10s & U16s - 9.30am
11s - 10am                              U13s & C Grade - 10.45am
14s - 11.20am                        B Grade & C Res - 12pm
17s - 12.45pm                        A Grade - 1.15pm
Seniors - 2.30pm

Please be at the game half hour before your game to get ready and warm
up. Senior footballers please arrive by 1.30pm.
If you are unavailable to play this weekend, please let your coach know
asap.

iPod Shuffle & Op Shop Revival Night - Saturday 6th May
The club will be holding our iPod Shuffle & Op Shop Revival Night on
Saturday at the Bowling Club, so pull on your favourite op-shop outfit
and come dance the night away!  Check out the Facebook page for more
information. 

          Ungarie Magpies Football and Netball Club


